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Thank you very much for choosing Cabins by the Caves for your Hocking Hills lodging 
accommodation! The management and staff here look forward to your arrival. Currently 
the Hocking Hills State Parks are not open. There is a list of nature preserves and parks 
that are available for hiking activities listed on the link on the homepage of our website. 
We value our guests, staff, and our community. We are diligently working here and in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic you can expect the following: 

  
o  We have temporarily removed throw pillows and extra blankets 

o  We provide complete linen changing 

o  Plastic hampers have been replaced with cloth laundry bags. Be kind to 
our housekeeping staff and place your soiled linens and towels in the laundry 

                     bags provided. Units that have washer and dryer access, please place your 
soiled linens inside the washer, please DO NOT SHAKE DIRTY LAUNDRY 

o  Due to limited supplies you may wish to bring your own hand sanitizer and 

disinfecting wipes. We are rigorously cleaning with a hospital grade 

disinfectant and placing even more emphasis on high touch areas 

o  Please remember to wash your hands before unloading dishes from the 

dishwasher and putting them away 

o  If preferred, you may consider bringing paper plates and plastic utensils to 
use during the course of your stay 

o  Temporarily we have removed the possible high touch items such as board 

games, puzzles and DVD’s if you would like to bring your own 

o   We provide a contact free check in 

o   Extended stays of three or more days will have a visit from housekeeping 
to remove trash and sanitize your hot tub. Housekeeping will arrive 

                     between the hours of 11a.m. and 3p.m. Please place any trash in your                   
outdoor receptacles before 11a.m. 
o   Please bring beach towels to use after a soak in the hot tub 

 While we can be as thorough as possible, please continue to practice the CDC 
recommendations of 6 feet of social distancing and wearing masks should you choose to 
go out. You may want to avoid using the local grocery and bring your groceries with you 
to help reduce community shortages. Please wash your hands with soap and water 
frequently. If you feel sick or start running a fever please contact a local health provider 
and isolate yourself. 

Currently the Stay Safe Ohio order requires persons entering the state with the intent to 
stay to self quarantine for 14 days. That does not mean you cannot rent a cabin, but 
during your stay you would need to stay in your cabin and not interact with public.  

Should you find that you or any of your guests have acquired COVID-19, please notify 
us immediately at info@cabinsbythecaves.com 
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